From: Barbara Richard

To: Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us; Sen.AlanOlsen@state.or.us; Sen.HermanBaertschiger@state.or.us; Sen
Prozanski; Sen Roblan

Cc: SENR Exhibits

Subject: support SB 929

Date: Sunday, March 26, 2017 9:51:58 PM

Dear Senator Dembrow & committee members

I’m writing to urge you to support passage of SB 929.

Pollinators are nature’s workhorses that provide essential services to our environment, not the least
among them being a critical step in creating many of the foods we eat. Neonicotinoids, applied by
people with no knowledge of the risks if improperly applied, can devastate a pollinator population as

well as negatively impact the surrounding environment.

Please restrict the sale and use of products containing neonicotinoids to licensed professionals that
have been properly trained in the use of such pesticides.

Vote YES on SB 929.

Barbara Richard
Ashland, OR
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